
 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or 
craft. 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.6 of 2021 
 

SMITE DIVING OPERATION 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that diving operations are to be conducted on the SMITE intakes from 
Wednesday 17th March for Approx 2 weeks.  
 
The works will take place within the purple box as shown on the plan below during daylight hours 
and will be conducted by Underwater Diving Services (UDS) from their dedicated dive barge. 
 

Mariners should be aware 
the barge will be moored 
with a four-point anchor 
system and as such should 
give the barge a wide berth 
and pass at slow speed. 
 
The barge will display the 
Alpha flag when divers are 
in the water. 
 
UDS will monitor VHF Ch.12 
throughout all diving 
operations and further 
information can be 
obtained form Barrow Port 
Radio on the same channel. 
 

 
A further notice will be issued upon completion of works. 
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